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EXPERT OPINIONS

Millions of war refugees from Ukraine have found temporary 
shelter in Poland and for more than 1.5 million people Poland 
has become a second home. Due to the ongoing war the 
vast majority of Ukrainian citizens will spend Easter in Poland 
with relatives, compatriots and Poles, with whom they have 
made friends during their stay. Poles and Ukrainians establish 
relationships based on mutual respect and understanding 
very quickly. That is why it is so important that this Easter time 
should become an opportunity to open ourselves to meeting 
and talking together, to understanding the emotions and 
feelings accompanying the Ukrainian guests.

It is encouraging to see that, despite the ongoing war, 
a sense of hope, gratitude, but also peace is present among 
the refugees from Ukraine. A contributing factor is also the 
aid of Poland and Poles, who have gone to great lengths 
since the beginning of the war to provide Ukrainian refugees 
with the sense of security and stability.

Easter is a time of the symbolic triumph of light over darkness. 
It is also a harbinger of rebirth, which our brothers and sisters 
from Ukraine have been awaiting since being faced with 
the unjust and cruel Russian aggression. It is primarily this 
aggression that prevents Ukrainian citizens staying in Poland 
from returning home for Easter. Nevertheless, we are rejoiced 
by the voice of the refugees that they do feel left alone in 
Poland and will largely spend the holiday at Easter church 
services and at the Easter table with relatives, compatriots 
and Poles! I sincerely hope that these meetings will deepen 
and permanently strengthen the Polish-Ukrainian relations.

Given the fact that over 40% of refugees residing 
in Poland wish to celebrate Easter according to the 
Western calendar, I believe that the day will soon 
come when Christians from Poland and Ukraine 
can celebrate religious holidays on the same day,  
at the same table as a symbolic community.
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